

1st May 2015 Newsletter

Attendance

Congratulations to the following children who achieved 100% attendance in the Spring term:

Reception: Katie, Ruby, Max, Tristan

Year 1: Tess

Year 2: Bayleigh, Kayla, Heidi

Year 3: Holly, Hazel, Amber, Harrison

Year 4: Bella, Scott, Summer

After School Gardening Club

The after school Gardening Club is proving to be very popular, with 22 children attending. Mr Davison and Mrs Blythe would really appreciate another pair of hands. If you are able to help out, even if it not every week, please speak to Mrs Blythe. Thank you.

After School Sports Club

A reminder that this will run for 5 weeks this half term as we are off school on Bank Holiday Monday. Please make cheques payable to Humshaugh First School for £7.50 to cover the 5 sessions.

Lunch Money

Mrs Rowcroft has asked me to remind you that lunch money from Easter to May half term will be £58. Cheques should be made payable to Northumberland County Council.

Water Bottles

It is important that children get enough fluids in the Summer term to prevent them from becoming dehydrated. Please remember to send your child to school with a water bottle every day.

Earthquake in Nepal

We will be holding a non-uniform day tomorrow to raise funds for the people affected by the earthquake in Nepal. Your child may come to school in brightly coloured clothes and a suggested donation of up to £2 is requested. This will be sent to the Disaster Emergency Committee who are aiming to provide as many people with access to fresh water. Thank you for your support.

Other dates for your diary.

Friday 8th May: Bikeability for Year 3 and 4 pupils.

Tuesday 16th June: Pub Quiz in Crown Inn.

Wednesday 17th June: Leavers Service in St Nicholas Cathedral, Newcastle, 11am. Parents welcome.

Thursday 2nd July: Production of 'SnowWhite', 9.15am and 6.30pm.

Sunday 5th July: Family Fun Day: Humshaugh School, 1pm. Everyone welcome. **Monday 6th July:** Sports Day am, weather permitting (Wed 8th if wet on Monday).

Thursday 9th July: Leavers Assembly 9.15am.

Monday 13th to Wednesday 15th July: Year 4 Trip to Broomley Grange.

Kind regards, Cath Newson (Headteacher)

"Dwell on the beauty of life. Watch the stars, and see yourself running with them."

Marcus Aurelius